
The run of Xploration: Awesome Planet on Sunday, November 8, 2020 did not include the E/I 

bug due to a technical error that stemmed from the Circle Network, but Circle ran a second run 

of the same episode within the proscribed seven day period on Sunday, November 15, 2020 

which did include the E/I bug.  This is why Q4 has one additional run (7 hours) of Xploration: 

Awesome Planet.  Due to the technical nature of the E/I bug issue, the station was not able to 

promote the Sunday, November 15, 2020 second run during the episode on Sunday, November 8, 

2020, but the station did promote during regularly scheduled children’s programming on Sunday, 

November 15, 2020 before the second run occurred later that same day. The Station has taken 

additional steps to work with Circle Network to ensure that all episodes include the E/I bug as is 

required. 


